
Hail and Well Met!! 
  
     Well mother nature got us again.  The first LOH Ride for the year was drizzled out. I managed to get a 
couple of days of riding in this week.  It was an awesome day on Sunday when James and I pre rode the 
Uvalde ride.  Monday was great as well and I hope you all had a chance to get out and ride those 
days.  The weather folks are saying we will have good weather for this Saturday so Uvalde here we 
come!  (fingers crossed, arms crossed, legs crossed, knock on wood, etc.) 
_______________________________________________________________ 

     Just a quick reminder the survey is still open.  We have received many good ideas and some great 
feedback.  I encourage you to take the 5 minutes or less and let us know you thoughts. It is only 8 
questions and you can skip the ones you don't want to answer.  It will be available until Saturday, 
February 26th, 10:00 p.m. 
                                                                     http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7JWWW3B 
_________________________________________________________________ 
Upcoming Events 

Feb 24th - LOH Wine Tasting and Dinner.  6:30 p.m.  Will be held at the Deyo residence, 6823 Country 
Lawn, 78240 (Babcock and Prue area).  Bring bottle of favorite wine and a side dish.  Guys you can bring 
your favorite beer/wine/liquor. 

Feb 26th - Ride to Sahawe Indian Winter Ceremonials in Uvalde, TX.  KSU 10:30.  Lunch will be at 
Lunker's in Uvalde.  Cost for the event is $5.00 and we will arrive back at dealership approximately 6:00 
p.m. 
  
Feb 26th - Fundraiser at the Dealership 10:30 - 2:00 
  
Mar 3rd - Chapter Social at Dealership.  6:30 p.m. 
  
Mar 5th - Road Captains Meeting 8:30 .a.m. 
              New Member Orientation 9:30 a.m.   Both at Dealership training Room 
              BBQ Plate Fundraiser 11:00 - 3:00 at dealership 
___________________________________________________________________ 

BBQ Plate fundraiser and bike raffle ticket sales are underway.  If you need BBQ plate tickets contact 
Sergio Salinas at (361) 219-9905 or flamed48sgs@aol.com.  For bike raffle tickets contact Bob 
Maldonado at (210) 544-7156 or asstdirector@calientehog.com.  If all else fails contact me and I will 
assist you in obtaining tickets  (210) 326-9736. 
____________________________________________________________________ 
Have a great rest of the week and see you on a ride!!! 

Frank "Comeback" Deyo 
Director 
Caliente HOG chapter #2013 
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